
 

 
  
 

FAQs 
 
What if my child needs to access their locker?  
All students were asked to take all their belongings home at this end of last Term. If they were 
unable to do this, they can attend school, and go straight to their locker on Wednesday 15th to 
collect their belongings. Please ensure that you practice social distancing while doing this 
 
My child doesn’t have an iPad, what do I do? 
Please contact the school and arrange to borrow one from the library. You will need to sign a 
lease agreement form. 
 
I have no one to supervise my child for remote learning, I am an essential worker and 
cannot work from home (or both parents are essential workers and cannot work from 
home), what do I do? 
Your child will be supervised at school to do the home learning. Hand sanitiser will be 
available. Physical distancing will be implemented, and unwell students will be excluded. There 
will be a 1:10 ratio. 
 
Students will sit alone in class. The school canteen will not be open so students must bring their 
own food and drinks. Students will be spaced apart for break times. Students will not be 
permitted to leave the school. 

If you fit into these extremely limited circumstances, and have any questions 
please  ring Gary Hodge (AP Felltimber), Tim Bridgeman (AP Huon) or Marg Leddin 
(Coordinator FFFCS) on Tuesday 14th April on 60579000. You also fill in the on-site 
attendance form and return this to the Assistant Principals. This form must be filled in each 
week.  

Who is responsible for my child’s safety during home learning? 
The parent/carer is responsible for students’ general safety at home or elsewhere. 
 
How will I know what my child should be doing each day? 
Your child will be following their normal school timetable, this is available on D2L. Students 
will take instruction from their teacher through D2L and will also receive feedback. 
 
Who do I contact if I am concerned about my child’s learning? 
Contact your child’s CARE teacher first. They would have been in contact with you at the end of 
last Term. 
 
I don’t know who my child’s CARE teacher is, help! 
Ask your child, if they don’t know, please contact the school. 
 
What do I do if we don’t have internet connection at home? 
Please contact your CARE teacher and discuss this with them.  
 



 

 
  
 

What if I would prefer my child to do hard copy work? 
You will need to discuss this with your child’s individual subject teachers who will be able to 
provide this work for you. 
 
What if I have wellbeing concerns about my child while they are undertaking remote 
learning? 
Contact your child’s CARE teacher or House Leader initially and they will refer you child to the 
wellbeing team if required. 
 
Students who are already engaged with wellbeing can communicate with their allocated 
worker during school time by calling the college. 
 
Included in this pack is “Headspace: How to Cope with Stress Related to COVID-19”  
 
The Doctors in Schools program will continue to operate for students of Wodonga Middle Years 
College. However, appointments will be either by phone or at the Federation Clinic with Dr Jess. 
To make an appointment with Dr Jess text 0401 264 256 for an appointment, leaving your 
name, phone number and school.  
 
Always call 000 in an emergency.  
 
What if my child needs support with their iPad or internet connection? 
Please contact the college on 0260579000 and we will put you in touch with one of our 
technicians. 
 
 


